

<u>Denver Short Term Rental Advisory</u> <u>Committee</u>

February 12th, 4:00 to 5:30pm

City and County Building 1437 Bannock St., Parr-Widener Room

Email: EXLApplications@denvergov.org

Please note; public comment will be allowed at the end of each committee meeting. If you wish to address the committee in person, please fill out a speaker slip before the start of the meeting. Speakers are limited to a maximum of two minutes.

If you wish to email your comments to the committee, please email those comments to <u>EXLApplications@denvergov.org</u> no later than 24 hours before or after the committee meeting.

AGENDA:

- I. Introductions
- II. Licensing and Enforcement updates
- III. New STR rules adopted
- IV. Short Term Rental Action Plan update
- V. 2019 STRAC Goals
- VI. Public Comment
 - 2 minutes allotted per speaker
 - Sign-up to speak in advance of meeting
- VII. Other Items/Adjourn

